
Harvest Festival 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Unfortunately, this year we are unable to attend St Mary’s Church for our Harvest Festival. 
However, we are sharing Harvest with the whole school via a virtual assembly. 
 
We would like to support The Wellspring project by donating food.  This is an opportunity for 
our children to explore the good they can do in the greater community and supports our 
school’s caring ethos.  The goods received by The Wellspring at this time fill their tin store and 
provide meals for their members throughout the year.  The Wellspring have provided 
information regarding their most popular donated food items and kindly request that you 
donate something from the wish list below.  
 

Due to the current Covid situation, we respectfully request that only 
items specified on this Wish List are donated during Harvest 

(directly to The Wellspring). 
COFFEE 

SUGAR 

BISCUITS 
 

CEREAL 
 

TINNED CUSTARD 
 

TINNED RICE PUDDING 
 

TINNED VEGETABLES 
 

TINNED POTATOES 
 

TINNED MEATS (SANDWICH MEATS SUCH AS HAM AND 
CORNED BEEF) 

UHT/LONG LIFE MILK 
 

CEREAL BARS 
 

CRISPS 
 

BOTTLED WATER 
 

 
 
Due to the Covid situation please donate your food items directly to The Wellspring.   
Alternatively, you can send a cheque donation to PO Box 456, Stockport, SK1 1YD or donate 
directly to The Wellspring via: http://thewellspring.co.uk/harvest 

 
Many Thanks 
 
Claire E Lee 

http://thewellspring.co.uk/harvest

